
Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

What a busy week, filled with Easter arts and crafts and lots of fun. The children have been 

working hard on their phonics programs alongside word formation with the focus on plural words.  

Our final week will be shorter so we have highlighted what we will do on each day instead of the 

different curriculum areas.  

 

Next week: Easter – end of term  

Monday: We have a very exciting project in preparation for our last day of term: creating and 

decorating our Easter crowns. 

Tuesday: We will play Easter Lotto practising our recognition of higher numbers. We also will 

recap composition of numbers from 2 to 10.  

Wednesday: We will have our final Cherry Stars of the term and we will have an end of term 

dance party and our fun-filled Easter Egg hunt in the garden! 

There will be no show and tell next week.  

Snack: melon, apples, peaches. 

 

Next week there will no newsletter from us, but there will be from Mrs Murray. Therefore a 

brief word on the start of next term. Our first topic of the Summer Term will be Journeys. This 

will include a wide range of discussions and activities, from how the children get to school, to 

looking at maps and different modes of transport.  

 

There will be no after school clubs (Art Club on Monday) or Hatchlings (for new children joining 

us) next week although the Late Pick-Up club will still be available. The last day of term will be 

Wednesday 27th March and there will be extended days as normal that day. The first day of 

term will be Wednesday 17th April. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and Easter holiday! 

 

Miss Sandra and Miss Georgina 

 


